
From:   Jeff Rummel   

To:   Leann Nguyen   
Date:   March 10, 2017

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 0147-EX-ST-2017
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

BAE Systems - File No. 0147-EX-ST-2017 (Ref. 35727) - Completion of ASRI Coordination

Ms. Nguyen:

This is to advise you that ASRI coordination has been completed for File No. 0147-EX-ST-2017.

The concurrence letter from ASRI has been uploaded to the ELS &ldquo;Attachments&rdquo; to confirm
coordination.

Best regards,

Jeff Rummel
Attorney for BAE Systems


